
Dear State Repesentitives, 
     We are writing to voice our support for HB 2509 - Statewide Plastic Bag Ban.  We believe this is an 
important step in caring for our planet and being responsible about the resources we use and how we 
use them.  Our oceans are gravely threatened by the millions of tons of plastic polluting them.  As 
parents of small children, the dire environmental situation on our planet is especially terrifying.  Let us 
be leaders in carving out a more sustainable way to live for our culture!  This bill is an important step in 
caring for our amazing planet which sustains us, and of which we are a part.  Please allow this bill to 
move forward out of committee for a passing vote on the floor!  
 
Thank You, 
Johnny and Hillary Shue   
496 Fairway Ct.  
Seaside, OR 97138 
 


